
MEDAN AREA UNIVERSITY RECEIVED A VISIT FROM 

THE DIRECTOR OF PDAM TIRTASARI BINJAI 

 

The Chancellor of the University of Medan Area (UMA) received a visit from the delegation 

of PDAM Tirtasari Kota Binjai, located in the meeting room of the Rector of the University 

of Medan Area Campus I Jl. Kolam No.1 Medan Estate, Tuesday, November 24, 2020, The 

visit, which numbered 2 people, was greeted directly by the Chancellor of UMA and Ka. 

BARKI. 

 

The Chancellor of UMA warmly welcomed the guests who attended, and discussed the 

cooperation that will be carried out by PDAM Tirtasasari Kota Binjai with the University of 

Medan Area. Those who attended were alumni from the engineering faculty of the University 

of Medan Area, namely the Director of PDAM Tirtasari Kota Binjai, Mr. Ir. Taufiq, ST, IPM, 

ASEAN, Eng. along with his staff. 



The discussion of cooperation that will be carried out includes improving the performance 

and services of PDAM Tirtasari Kota Binjai, especially improving Human Resources and 

developing SPAM in Binjai City. The Chancellor of UMA hopes that the implementation of 

this collaboration will be in accordance with the Program for the Implementation of the 

Independent Learning Campus Policy. 

 

The Chancellor of UMA appreciates the cooperation that will be held, later the collaboration 

will be continued by the Deputy Chancellor for Cooperation who will follow up on this 

activity. 


